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Wishing You a Wonderful November  

                                        November 2024, Issue 200 

                      
   

   • Elliot Afes, apt. 431 

   • Don Dumond, stu. C105                    

   • Marjorie Hansen, apt. 516 

   • Diane McLafferty, stu. 203  

   • Geraldine Tinkham, apt. 517 

The holiday season, beginning with Thanksgiving, marks the start of 
a month of festivities.  Here at Schooner, we are excited about 
planning such events as our upcoming holiday parties, Christmas 
light rides, holiday movies, tree lighting ceremonies, and the list 
goes on!   
 

Our beautiful dining rooms provide an atmosphere of warmth and 
cheerfulness, especially during the holidays.  The menu is all set for 
the fabulous feast that our culinary staff has in store for you on 
Thanksgiving.  We look forward to making your day special.  So 
whether you will be here at Schooner with your friends and 
neighbors, or with family, we hope your Thanksgiving day is full of 
happiness.     

Daylight Saving Time  

ends on Sunday, November 3rd   
 

Don’t forget to set your clocks back one hour on 

Saturday night, November 2nd.                      

Flu and cold season is upon us.  Remember to drink lots of fluid and get plenty of rest.   

A note to all residents and employees:  Inform our nursing department right away if you                             

are not feeling well.  Here at Schooner we have containers of fresh, fruit flavored                                   

ice water available daily.   Visit our Camden & Castine coffee bar areas.                                                             

Hydration is also important during the winter months.   S t a y  H e a l t h y ! ! 

~ A MAINTENANCE NOTE ~ 

For the approaching                   

winter months...   

If you must open your windows, 

please open them from            

the top only, to keep                                    

pipes from freezing.                                                           
 

Thank you! 

Eeek!  What is all that 

white stuff?  Soon? 

Geraldine Tinkham, 517 

Longtime Auburn resident Gerry is turning 95 very soon!  Gerry was an active volunteer at the 

Good Shepherd Food Bank for many years and they had a huge party to celebrate her on       

October 22nd. She is very active in the local Methodist church, and also knows a few residents 

here.  She is known as the "pie lady" for her love of baking and giving wonderful homemade 

pies.  Gerry is delighted with apartment 517, and feels very good about this move!                  

We’re so glad to have her here with us! 

Don Dumond, C105 is a former long time 

resident of Lisbon.  Don is joining us from his cur-

rent home at Ashton Gardens in Portland.  Daugh-

ter Caryn is very familiar with our community as she 

is a PT, and has clients here.  Don is a Navy Veter-

an, and enjoys quiet time with his newspaper, and 

good food!  Welcome to Schooner Don.  

 

 

Tenant Profiles continued from page 3... 

Exercise Regularly ** Eat Healthy ** Reduce Stress ** Drink Plenty of Water 

Enjoy the Magic of the    

Upcoming Holiday Season! 

Sue O’Brien’s 
Grandchildren! 
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Word Search 

Beware, words can go every which way! 
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Note:  Some of our profiles do not have photographs included -  it all depends on a tenants preference.  
 

Thank you to all Schooner Tenants and Employees                                                                       

who help put together our Tenant Profiles!   
 

Do you have a fond memory of a special time in your life that you would                                  

like to share, maybe a photo or two?  Just let us know,                                                    

we will be happy to put it in our monthly newsletter.  

Schooner Tenant Profiles 

Please give these folks a warm Schooner welcome! 

 

Elliot Afes, apartment 431. Elliott recently moved to Schooner and has lived in 

the Lewiston Auburn Area his whole life. He never married and has no children or fami-

ly nearby; his relatives are spread out. He does have friends that live locally and come to 

visit. Elliot moved to Schooner because his family had concerns about him living alone, 

and he likes the idea of having a community around as well as someone nearby in case of 

an emergency.  
 

Before retiring he worked in a shoe shop and for the Parks and Recreation, where he 

really enjoyed working with the youth sports teams. Elliot likes Playing bridge and plans 

on checking out the bridge club.  He also enjoys a good game of pool, so if you want to 

use the Billiards Room give him a call!  Welcome to Schooner Estates, Elliot. 

 

Diane McLafferty, studio 203 recently moved to Schooner Estates; she has lived 

in Auburn, Maine for the past 30 years and is originally from Massachusetts. Diane decid-

ed she would much prefer to be around other people than live alone.  Diane was mar-

ried for 30 years before losing her husband and has three children and eight grandchil-

dren, whom she speaks very highly of.  Diane was a secretary at the Auburn Housing Au-

thority, where she was employed for 14 years.  She loved gardening and still enjoys going 

shopping with friends, watching her grandchildren play sports, doing puzzles and playing 

cards.  Diane is a very upbeat individual and seems to really enjoy life.                                    

Welcome Diane! 

                    

Word List: 
 

AUTUMN 

CORNUCOPIA 

CRANBERRIES 

FALL 

FEAST 

GATHER 

GRATEFUL 

HAPPY 

HARVEST 

HOLIDAY 

LEAVES 

MAYFLOWER 

NOVEMBER 

PUMPKIN PIE 

PUMPKINS 

THANKFUL 

THANKSGIVING 

TRADITIONS 

TURKEY 

VETERANS DAY 

VOTING DAY 

More Profiles on page 4 

Marjorie Hansen, apt. 516              
has been on our Mariner's list since 2008,  

and knows many residents and team       

members here in our community.  Marjorie is 

a former RN, and she and her husband raised 

her family of three boys here in Auburn.                            

We are happy to have her here!  


